
WASCANA DOG 
OBEDIENCE CLUB

We have received approval to host 4 licensed SPRINTER 

EVENTS on August 8th and 9th, 2020

We have also been approved to host a CANINE GOOD NEIGHBOR TEST 

on August 8th following the Sprinter test.

Angela Scriver

We are planning to proceed with the event provided the restrictions on large gatherings 

have been lifted by the province.

We are committed to the health and safety of all our competitors, volunteers and guests.  

As such there will be strict social gathering protocols in effect which will be outlined in the 

official premium list.

Entries will open July 1st, 2020.

Entry fees will be fully refundable if the event cannot be held due to COVID-19.

Event Secretary


